
Dear Servants, 

Joshua 1:8 This book of the law shall not depart from your mouth, but you shall 
meditate on it day and night, so that you may be careful to do according to all 
that is written in it; for then you will make your way prosperous, and then you will 
have success. 9 Have I not commanded you?  Be strong and courageous!  Do 
not tremble or be dismayed, for the LORD your God is with you wherever you go. 

I pray that we are careful to apply the Word to life. 
I pray that alongside The Spirit we are courageous. 

In congregational worship this week, we will "Sing to the King" and open up 
Psalm 95.  Katie Kerley will be sharing a "Brick Story" about a conversation she 
had recently.  We will continue to be masks only in the worship center.  Children's 
Sunday School will ReGather at 9:15, The Nursery will be available during both 
worship services (8 & 10:30) for birth through Pre K if you would please let Mrs. 
Christy or Karen Bryson know by noon Saturday, and 3rd-6th Graders will have 
Kids Precept on Sunday Evening if you would please contact Mrs. Christy or 
Tiffany Creekmore for more information.  There are more details of these 
opportunities and others in the attached announcement sheet. 

Please continue to pray for our GEM (Global Evangelization Ministry) Team and 
our Music/Worship Pastor Transition/Search Team.  They will meet on Sunday as 
well. 

Come, Let Us Worship, 
Pastor Stan 
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